Prospect Parks & Recreation Advisory Committee
Meeting Minutes March 10, 2025

Members present: David Holmes, Sallie Schneider, Tina Beavin, Linda Wardell, John
Evans, Carolyn Embry, Doug Farnsley

Others present: John Carter, Ron Cundiff

Members Absent: Lynn Granger, Abby Potter

The minutes from the February 10" meeting were approved as written.

Mayor Update:

On Sunday, March 23, from 2:00-5:00 PM, the Art Exhibition Winter into Spring
begins.

The lecture on Saturday, March 5", Cybersecurity and Scams, was a big success.
The Architectural Board met and discussed issues with the new development on the
property across from City Hall. Discussions with the contractor/developer are going
well.

Linda Wardell Day will be Monday, March 17%. The walking bridge in Harrods Creek
Park will be named after her.

Parks Update

42 people attended the seminar Cybersecurity and Scams and it was well received.
Tina Beavin and Sallie Schneider volunteered to clean out the bird boxes in Harrods
Creek Park.

Tina Beavin will coordinate with ICF to provide a budget for clearing the recently
acquired property adjacent to Putney Pond.

Hwy 42 Cleanup will be on Saturday, April 12.

Tina Beavin will explore setting up a trail cleanup day with Abby.

Kidz Fest is scheduled for Saturday, June 14, from 10:00AM-12:00PM. Sallie
Schneider is looking for volunteers.

Sallie Schneider reported the lecture “Hike and Listen” is scheduled for Saturday,
March 22, from 10:00 AM-11:30 AM.

Carolyn Embry reported the Wildflower Hikes are scheduled for April 6 at 1:00 PM
and April 19 at 10:00 AM.

Sallie Schneider has agreed to volunteer as the POC for the Kentucky Heritage
Trust.

The next meeting is on April 7, 2025, at 5:00 PM in the City Hall library.



